
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Thursday 13th February 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

As part of our upcoming science Learning Journey, we will be taking the children to 
the South Downs Planetarium to learn about our solar system on Monday 3rd March. 

We will be travelling to and from the planetarium by minibus or car. 
 

All children will require a packed lunch. If your child has a hot school dinner, please 
make the necessary arrangements to cancel for the 3rd as soon as possible. 

 

We would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £5 for this trip to cover the cost of 
entry into the planetarium. This donation is payable via Arbor.  

 
There will also be an opportunity for children to buy a small souvenir in the 

planetarium kiosk if children would like to bring a little extra money (no more than 
£3 please).  

 
Please provide consent and pay your voluntary donation for this trip on Arbor by 

Wednesday 26th February.  
 

If you have any further questions about this or any other subject, do pop in to ask. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

   
 

Dan Taylor  and  Jane Jenkinson 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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